
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Business and Organizational Leaders, 

 I am sending this letter to you in behalf of the Schnitzelburg Area Community Council (S.A.C.C.). The Council is a volunteer group of 

neighbors, businesses, and community organizations working to make and keep our neighborhood –attractive, safe, diversified, and historically 

rich.  Our goal is to reach out to all area businesses, as well as Civic, Charitable, and Social Organizations to partner with us in the enrichment of 

our neighborhood. 

 Through activities centered in our neighborhood, we strive to reach out for a broader involvement by all.  We have community 

gatherings (Community Yard Sale/Potluck in the Park), and service projects(Litter Pickups), and planned beautification in Emerson Park.  Through 

these projects we strive to continue improving our landscape and thus our community pride.  Many of the events, such as the “Schnitzelburg #1 

Citizen Dinner” has been around for 43 years, and the “Dainty Contest” which is now in its 37
th
 year. These activities bring our neighbors together 

and acknowledge and preserve the strong history of “our” community and its citizens.  

We now have the Senior Advocate Center and we are working closely with the center on a daily basis, for the growth of programs and 

activities throughout the community and surrounding areas. 

 We are active with the City of Louisville Metro Government, Louisville Neighborhoods Organizations, and District 10 Leadership to 

search for opportunities, and address issues in the best interest of our populace. 

  As an active member of our community, I would like to invite you to become a member, or renew your membership in the Schnitzelburg Area 

Community Council.  Our membership is $20.00 annually.  All Business and Organizational Sponsors are listed on each of the monthly newsletters 

delivered door to door to each home and business in the Schnitzelburg area.  We welcome your attendance at the monthly meetings that take place 

monthly at the St. Elizabeth of Hungary Cafeteria, 1020 E. Burnett Avenue on the fourth Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m..  For more information 

on our organization and planned events, visit our Website at www.neighborhoodlink.com/louisville/sacline or email us at:SACC@insightbb.com. 

Our organization looks forward to your sponsorship and participation in our activities.  

 

 

Gary Allen, 

President, 

S.A.C.C. 
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